Happy New Year, Dear Friends!

We wrapped up 2024 with a whirlwind of activities to close out our school year as well as celebrating Jesus during the Christmas season, and then jumped on a plane to arrive in time to ring in the New Year with family in the U.S.



We will now be in the U.S. for the month of January and would love to see any of you who are interested and where we can make schedules work!

We will be in the Nebraska-Colorado area of the U.S.

We have been taking a few days to breathe and just soak up being with my side of the family but will be sending you a 2024 wrap-up soon!

Home Office Address Change!

For those of you who have partnered with us financially, the World Reach Headquarters in Alabama that administers our financial gifts has moved the home office to a new building. All correspondence (mail in checks) should now be sent to:



2871 Acton Road, Suite 201 Vestavia Hills, AL 35243-2560 205-979-2400 info@world-reach.org world-reach.org

Blessed to have you on our team! Hannah (& the Huyhua Family)



--



2871 Acton Road, Suite 201 Vestavia Hills, AL 35243-2560 205-979-2400 info@world-reach.org world-reach.org